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Dear Planning Commissioners,

As a 31 year resident of Santa Ana, I am disappointed in the attempt to use the COVID crisis
to pass through what appears to be a developers' wish list.  Once again, Santa Ana is selling
itself short and putting aside its needs and dignity in a fire sale peddled with the fear that we
won't be able to attract development into the city.  We are a wonderful city full of young,
talented people in the heart of Orange County.

Currently, it is being noted that one of the few economic bright spots during COVID has been
real estate, perhaps not rentals, but it is hard to find a home for sale.  Developers will be fine,
they just may need to shift gears.  We do not need to subsidize them on the backs of our
community members who are struggling financially.

Sincerely,

Patricia Coleman
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